
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

Date: 2/22/2023 2:39:23 PM

Subject: Council Memo - Summer 2023 Patio Program – Upcoming Engagement with Businesses

- RTS 14718

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see the attached memo from Lon LaClaire. A short summary of the memo is as follows:

· Businesses that wish to re-install the same patio as summer 2022 can renew their summer patio permit

starting March 1st, simply and quickly by paying fees and submitting required documents online.

· All patios were audited in summer 2022 to assess overall compliance, address any urgent safety and

accessibility issues, and gather data for the Patio Program review.

· For businesses whose 2022 patios had significant safety issues, staff will contact prior to March 1 to inform

them of:

o The safety infraction(s);

o Their responsibility to comply with permit terms; and,

o The need to resolve the safety issue(s) when their summer patio is re-installed.

· The Patio Program review is ongoing, and key topics include: fees, accessibility, design guidelines and

emerging issues such as impacts of patios on special events. Stakeholder engagement will begin in summer

2023. Engagement findings and recommendations will be presented to Council in late 2023.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Lon LaClaire at 604-873-7336 or lon.laclaire@vancouver.ca.

Best,

Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam),

Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.








